
We  a re  m a k i n g 
progress! In order to 
reconfigure the front 
entrance of Lee Bank 
in Great Barrington, 
and install the new 
and improved ATM 
and Night Drop equip-
ment, both machines 
wil l  be unavailable 
starting the week of 
March 11th.  We’re 
planning for this phase 
to take less than two 
weeks, after which the 
new entrance will be 
functional for ATM and 
Night Drop customers, 
and we will continue to 
ask lobby customers 
to enter through the 
back. 

As always, the ATM 
and Night Drop at the 
Stockbridge branch 

at 3 Elm Street will be 
available. Additionally, 
customers who incur 
an ATM fee at an-
other local bank dur-
ing this period will be 
refunded when receipt 
is presented. We will 
update you when we 
expect service to be 
restored, and you can 
get the latest by log-

ging into our website 
at leebank.com.

Thanks for your loy-
alty during the disrup-
tion to our ATM and 
Night Drop, and sorry 
for the inconvenience.  
We hope you like the 
upgraded vestibule 
and services when 
they are avai lable 
again shortly.

Construction at Lee Bank 
leads to upcoming changes
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Construction on the Lee Bank branch on Main Street in Great Barrington continues.


